Minutes of the Planning & Zoning Commission held June 21, 1978 at 7:30p.m.

Present: Helen Kester, Robert Hales, Fred Tasker, Lynn Crook, and Reed Jensen and Jake Kester of the City Council.

Robert Hales presiding. The public was in attendance. The proposed changes to the zoing ordinances were discussed. The multiplex units ordinance was also read and discussed with the public.

Questions from the public concerning sewer systems was brought up. Robert Hales stated that the impact fees are now going to a fund for a future sewer system.

It was brought up that there needs to be some specifications for roads. Reed Jensen was asked to invited Elton Greenhalgh to the next meeting to give some insite on roads.

This was Robert Hales last Plaining & Zoning meeting. Two names were submitted for a new member of the board.

Minutes were approved July 11, 1978